MOST URGENT

VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

This is to notify for information of all concerned that any kind of
procession / get-together by the students of any Bhavana/Vibhaga of the
University in the nights of 28t. February, 2018 and 1st. March, 2018 is
strictly prohibited so far as the safety and security of the students are
concerned. All students of the University are hereby requested to extend
necessary co-operation in compliance with the above direction of the
University.

All Directors, Adhyakshas of Bhavanas/Vibhaga, Proctor, Dean of
Students Welfare, Heads of academic Departments/Centres are
requested to kindly bring it to the notice of all students for compliance.
The Proctor is requested to kindly arrange to circulate it among all
Hostels of the University immediately. Co-operation of all concerned is
solicited.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.
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To

All Directors and Adhyakshas of Bhavanas/Vibhagas
Proctor

Dean of Students Welfare

Heads of Academic Departments/Centres

Heads of administrative Offices/Sections

C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor

Chief Security Officer (Officiating)

Assistant Registrar & In-Charge, Public Relations
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Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor
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University Webmaster — To upload it in the University Website.
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P.A. to the Registrar



